
TCE’s reading requirement during the school year and summer 

is to read 4 or more days a week.  First graders should read at 

least fifteen minutes at each sitting, while 

second, third, fourth and fifth graders should 

read at least twenty minutes.  Teachers will 

expect completion of the summer reading 

program at the start of the school year.  Your  

encouragement is needed to help your child reach  

this goal and earn a free book. 
   
 

This summer reading program is also posted  

on the Timberlin Creek school web site:                                        

http://www.tce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ 

 

   

Rock On with Summer Reading!  
at Timberlin Creek Elementary 

Timberlin Creek Elementary’s Rock On with Summer Reading program will 

have children reading over our long break to avoid the summer slide many 

students experience. Help your child develop a love of reading and learning 

that lasts a lifetime.  Encourage reading, visit the public library, talk about 

books, and most importantly, read with your child no matter how old he or 

she is. 



Participate and earn a prize or…. 
 

Reach your reading goal and earn: 

 * A participation prize 

   AND 

 * A free book of your choice 

   AND 

 * Your name goes into a drawing for a new Kindle 
 

So how do you reach your summer reading goal? 
 

    

 Complete the BINGO sheet for your grade level.  Turn in the 

 BINGO sheet and any work associated with it to your new 

 teacher in August.  

 

              Reading Resources: 

http://www.readingrockets.org/books 

http://www.ala.org/alsc/publications-resources/book-lists 

http://www.sjcpls.org/kids/ 

https://www.scholastic.com/parents/books-and-reading/reading-

resources.html 

 

ROCK ON! 
 


